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Dear Resident/Business Owner 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure’s (DPTI) will upgrade the Rocky River Bridge on 
the Augusta Highway near Crystal Brook. This is part of the $40 million Australian Government and State 
Government funded Regional Bridges Upgrade Program and will improve road safety and increase freight 
efficiency by upgrading a number of bridges across South Australia’s regional road network. 
 
Works are scheduled to commence from Monday 21 January 2019 and are expected to be completed 
by late June 2019, weather permitting, and will include: 
• bridge and road shoulder widening 
• installation of new guard rails and bridge barriers 

 
Works will be undertaken from 7am to 5pm, starting on Monday morning and finishing on Saturday 
afternoon each week until the completion of the Project.  
 
Traffic diversion and speed restrictions will be in place adjacent the Rocky River Bridge available for all 
traffic throughout the course of the works. Road users are advised to follow the direction of traffic 
management staff and observe signage. 
 
DPTI appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken.  
 
For further information visit: infrastructure.sa.gov.au/regionalbridges or if you have any questions and 
would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 282 933 or email 
dpti.regionalbridges@sa.gov.au  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Regional Bridges Upgrade Project Team  
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
16 January 2019 
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